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IEEE thanks WP8A for their liaison regarding the proposed revision of Recommendation M.1450-2.  IEEE agrees that any amendment to the recommends of this Recommendation should be undertaken very carefully.

IEEE’s contribution to the March WP8A meeting, Document 8A/361, was meant to start the discussion on revising Recommendation M.1450-2. It was furnished as a starting point and foresaw the inputs that WP8A has asked ARIB and ETSI to provide. 

The following information is provided in response to the questions from WP8A:

•
The intent was that three of the recommends could be deleted, especially those that refer to the tutorials which IEEE proposes can be removed. However, Recommendation 6 might be kept in a modified form to reflect the outcome of work to be done in WP9B. That work seems likely to suppress Recommendation [F.1244] and replace it with a report

•
The text following Table 1 was meant as a place holder for a high level description of RLAN functionality. This would replace the tutorials contained in the current version of M.1450-2. This text is meant to merely set the tone and needs to be completed.
•
These values were inadvertently inserted during the editing process. IEEE did not feel it was the competent body to provide data on the ETSI HIPERLAN 2 and MMAC standards. It was envisioned that WP8A would ask ARIB and ETSI for the data on those standards.

•
IEEE recommends that Table 2 on “Methods of multiple access and modulation techniques” be deleted since it was related to the technology tutorials described in the first bullet point.
•
IEEE recommends that the three annexes be deleted. The information in them is dated and can be considered to be replaced by the text describing RLAN functionality mentioned in the second bullet point above.
IEEE hopes that this clarifies for WP 8A the revisions proposed in Document 8A/361. IEEE looks forward to working with WP8A on the revision of Recommendation ITU-R M.1450-2.

[Status:

For Action
Deadline:
30 August 2006 (deadline for the WP 8A meeting)
Contact:
Michael Lynch – mjlynch@nortel.com]
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